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DEAR FANTASIA FAIR PARTICIPANT, 

After you read the brochure for this year's Fair, 

I think you will be as excited as I am. I have been to 

every Fair since 1980 and this promises to be the best 

ever. The professional leadership is outstanding. 

The scheduling overlaps that sometimes presented 

problems in previous years have been virtually eliminated. 

This year you can make fairly specific plans in advance, 

including the all important question of what to wear to 

the various activities. 

My reaction to the brochure is that it will help 

to convince any undecided sister that she should go to 

the Fair. Please show this booklet to any of your friends 

who are wavering and urge them to join you at the Fair. 

Even a weekend is better than staying home, and maybe 

the weekend can be extended a bit. It would be great 

if each one of you persuade just one more person to attend! 

See you in Provincetown. 

Love, 




